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Mt. Moriah Lodge #292, Free and Accepted Masons to Host Installation of
Officers Ceremony

Los Gatos, CA – The Mt. Moriah Lodge #292 is pleased to announce its annual Installation of
Officers ceremony, which will take place on Thursday, January 9, 2025, at the historic Los
Gatos Masonic Center, located at 131 E Main Street, Los Gatos, CA 95030.

This evening will begin with a light fare served at 6:30 PM, followed by the open installation
ceremony at 7:30 PM. The event will conclude with a celebratory reception featuring cake and
champagne.

The Installation of Officers is a time-honored Masonic tradition, marking the transition of
leadership and celebrating the dedication of members who will guide the Lodge in the coming
year. This open ceremony warmly invites members of the community to join in recognizing the
commitment of these officers to the principles of Freemasonry: brotherly love, relief, and truth.

Whether you're a member, a friend, or simply interested in learning more about Freemasonry,
this event offers a unique opportunity to experience the fellowship and traditions of Mt. Moriah
Lodge #292.

For additional details, please call (408) 341-9622 or email secretary@mtmoriah292.org.

We look forward to sharing this special evening with you!

About Mt. Moriah Lodge #292

Mt. Moriah Lodge #292, part of the Freemasons of California, is dedicated to fostering personal
growth, community service, and the principles of Freemasonry. The Lodge has been a
cornerstone of the Los Gatos community for generations, since 1888m providing support to
local initiatives and hosting events that promote fellowship and understanding.




